
 

March 9, 2022: PLEXCONCIL signed an MoU with ANIPAC and IMBC a historic event 

considering the importance of Mexico which is the major hub for the Latin American market 

for Plastic exports from India. This was possible mainly to the continuous follow-up and the 

good relationship with the India-Mexico Business Chamber in the recent past. The IMBC has 

been instrumental in furthering this effort in signing this MoU with ANIPAC which is the sole 

National Association of the Plastic Industry in Mexico which will go a long way for the 

members of the Council to increase and establish their footprint in this market in the future. 


